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RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-205; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council supports the resolutions passed by the Council of the Municipality of 
Prescott in their motion to have Provincial consultation on the transformation of Building Services in 
Ontario.   
 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Correspondence has been received from the Municipality of Prescott regarding the Provincial 
Consultation on the Transformation of Building Services in Ontario resolution.   
 
The resolution requests that the Province of Ontario work with the current building sector groups that 
have been working to support the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing for the past fifteen years, to 
provide evidence based justification to municipalities that the creation of a new Delegated Administrative 
Authority is necessary prior to any legislative changes to the Building Code Act, with regard to building 
service delivery, are introduced in the Legislature.     
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Suzie Fournier 
Municipal Clerk  
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